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ñThe human soul is hungry for beauty; we seek it everywhere ï in landscape, music, art, 
clothes, furniture, gardening, companionship, love, religion, and in ourselves. No one would 
desire not to be beautiful. When we experience the beauty, there is a sense of homecoming.ò 

John OôDonohue 

 

As the month of May begins, embrace the beauty it has to offer. Our property is showing  
signs of spring at this point. The grass is getting green, trees are leafing out, and the            

fragrances of blossoms will soon be abundant. Enjoy the warmth of the spring sunshine and 
the breeze against your face. Consider a short walk to the east side of the property to see 
spring emerging in the prairie garden. Take the time to soak in all that spring has to offer. 

 

May is the month we do some clean-up from the long winter. There are some volunteer       
opportunities associated with the ñrefreshingò for the warm months ahead. Sign-up sheets for 
these tasks will soon be in the binder located in the coffee shop. Spring clean-up day involves 
a variety of projects from power washing, bringing outdoor furniture from the garage, and the 
list goes on. Sign up to help. Come on Thursday, May 10, 10 AM ï 2 PM, ready to roll up 

your shirt sleeves and be part of the team effort. 

 

Garage floor cleaning is also taking place in May. Cars need to be moved out of the garage by 
5 PM on Monday, May 14. On Tuesday, May 15, Carl and Jeff will prepare for the floor 
cleaning to take place. Parking lot specialists will clean on Wednesday, May 16. It is            

anticipated that cars may return to the garage late afternoon on Wednesday. An ñall clearò 
call-em-all will be done when you are able to return your cars to the garage. 

 

Springéembrace the beauty that surrounds us as you embrace life as a whole. 

 

   Susan 
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The Reserve 

Board of Directors 

Phyllis Statlander 

President 

 

Ron Fulton 

Vice President 

 

Don Opperthauser 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 

Kari Clemons 

Recording Secretary 

 

LaVerne Quass 

Director 
 

Mary Boksa 

Director 
 

Eric Burmeister 

Director 
 

Bob Moore 

RAC Chairman 
 

Frank Levy 

Ex-Officio 
Newbury Management 

 

 

 

 

The Reserve Staff 

Executive Director 

Susan Ray 

 

Marketing Director 

Ann Huffman 

 

Administrative Assistant/ 

Activity Coordinator 

Angie Wadle 
 

Maintenance 

Carl Pettigrew 
 

Housekeeping 

Jeff Briles 
 

Community Assistants 

Alan Loots 

Bob DeMay 
 

Chef 

Rosie Mulaosmanovic 

 

Servers 

Harrison Prentice 

Heather Hickman 

Rylee Johnson 

Taylor Neal 

Andrew Maresca 

Meals From The Heartland Update 

Please take note of our new, beautiful benches at the east & west entrances. 
These benches were purchased by the Enhancement Committee. Thank you to 
those of you who donate to this fund. Itôs donations like yours that make our 
home so beautiful! If youôd like to make a donation to the Enhancement Fund, 
please submit to the office. Thank you! 

What a wonderful turnout for our April 12th Open House! The weather was 
spectacular, and the sun brought a positive energy. 

We had 25 ï 30 groups of people and 50+ guests. Thanks to those residents 
who volunteered to hosts folks on tour and then enjoyed a snack with them in 
the coffee shop. 

In the week since the Open House, weôve hosted 10 tours. Three families have 
returned several times, and another four families are nearing a decision for 
summer transition. One family is nearing a decision for presenting an offer. 

Several prospects have been invited to the Spring Gala, so you likely saw  
a few new faces on the dance floor, where we all celebrated Spring! 
 

ñSpring is Natureôs way of saying, Letôs Party!ò - Robin Williams 

 

    Ann 

Enhancement Committee Update 

Thank you to all who donate their time helping with labeling bags for Meals 
from the Heartland. You are making such a difference! 



 3 

 

The Reserve - May 2018 

 

Meals From The Heartland 

WHEN:  Monday, May 7 at 11 AM 

WHERE:  The Reserve Craft Room 

Meals From The Heartland visits The Reserve 
on a regular, monthly basis. Anyone interested 
in helping place labels on bags are asked to 
sign up in the coffee shop activity binder so 
they know how many supplies to bring along. 
They are here the first Monday of every month 

at 11 AM.  

Thanks to all who help with this program! 

Foot Clinic with Dr. Haver 

WHEN:  Tuesday, May 29 

WHERE:  2nd floor Meeting Room 

Please sign up in coffee shop activity binder. 

 

UnityPoint Blood Pressure Clinic 

WHEN:  Friday, May 4 at 10 AM 

WHERE:  The Reserve Dining Room 

Come see a UnityPoint nurse to have your  
blood pressure checked or even to ask any 

health-related questions.                                  
The nurse is here to help! 

They are here the first Friday of every month at 
10 AM in the dining room.  

The Reserve Women Appreciation 
Event & Style Show 

WHEN:  Friday, May 11 from 1:00 to 3:00 PM 

WHERE: The Reserve Dining Room & 

Coffee Shop 

This fun event is to honor women, mothers,   
sisters, & friends. 

Style Show hosted by The Hall Tree 

More details to come so, ladies, watch your 
mailboxes! *Ladies only event 

Lunch Out at Palmerôs Deli 

WHEN:  Wednesday, May 16  

Van departs at 11:00 AM 

WHERE:  3719 86th St in Urbandale          
(New Location!) 

Puppies on the Patio with AHeinz57 Dog 
Rescue & Transport 

WHEN:  Friday, May 18 from 3-4:30 PM 

WHERE:  The Reserve Patio 

Come for a snuggle! 
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Drake Tech Help 

WHEN: Wednesday, May 9 

2:30 - 4:00 PM 

Please watch for further information   
regarding this class.  

Awaiting confirmation. 

Bingo 

WHEN:  Saturday, May 19 at 7 PM 

WHERE:  The Reserve Dining Room 

Caller: Jerry Flesch 

Bring four quarters & have a great Saturday 
night! 

 

Come see Patti in the salon for your 
next cut or color!  

 

Gift certificates  
available! 

Answers located in back of coffee shop activity binder. 


